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I’m a student at Parkrose High School and I urge you to support HB3062’s movement 

out of committee and vote YES when it gets to the floor.  

 

I feel like all communities deserve access to clean air, no matter if communities have 

a school or not. Because according to the CDC 377,851 of adults and children in 

Oregon have asthma, that's a total of 11.2%, I feel like the new truck warehouse 

would drastically increase those numbers to others that live near or go to the 

Parkrose High School, affecting more adults and children to develop asthma or 

develop breathing problems. 

 

I also feel like if the House of Representatives were to let the Healthy Communities 

Act Pass, it could help communities in Portland and in Oregon to breathe clean air. 

 

I think raising awareness to support the Healthy Communities Act and getting your 

help to let the Act pass can really help people with and without breathing problems 

finally breathe clean air. 

 

Thank you for taking the time out of your day to read this letter 

 

From: 

Xavier Cardenas 

 


